
BOARD OF UNIVERSITY AND SCHOOL LANDS’ 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR SALE OF LAND FOR PUBLIC OR QUASI-PUBLIC PURPOSE  

(N.D.C.C. ch. 15-09) 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Department of Trust Lands, on behalf of the Board of University and School Lands 
(Board), will accept public comment in accordance with N.D.A.C. chapter 85-04-09 on an application 
received from Central Power Electric Cooperative, Inc. for the sale of land for a public or quasi-public 
purpose (N.D.C.C. ch. 15-09). 
 
The application covers 0.46 acres in the NW4 of section 16, Township 152 North, Range 78 West, McHenry 
County, North Dakota to be used for the purpose of an electric substation.  

 
Comments will be accepted from 8:00 a.m. CT, on August 8th through 5:00 p.m. CT on August 20th.   

 
A copy of the application and any supporting documentation for the proposed sale is posted on the 
Department’s website at land.nd.gov. Written comments must be sent to the Department of Trust Lands, 
1707 North 9th Street, Bismarck, North Dakota 58501 or emailed to dtlrequest@nd.gov.  All comments 
must be in writing and contain the following information: 
 

• Name and address of the interested person; 
• Applicant’s name and address; 
• The legal description of the proposed tract as shown on the published notice; and 
• A detailed statement as to whether the interested person supports or opposes the sale. 

 
 
Dated this 30th day of July 2021. 

 
 
 
         Jodi Smith, Commissioner  

mailto:dtlrequest@nd.gov

